GARY JOHNSON

GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO -

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCE> DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE JENNIFER SALISBURY
CABINET SECRETARY

September 19, 1995

Yates Petroleum Corp
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Re: Packer Leakage Test, Siegenthaler IS Com #1 I-21-17-26

Gentlemen:

According to our enterpretation of the recently sukmitted test
chart, a leak is indicated. The leak needs to be repaired
within the next thirty (30) days.

Please file notice of your intentions as soon as possible
and notify this office at least 24 hours prior to the time
work is scheduled to begin in order that it may be witnessed
by an OCD representative.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at
748-1283.

Sincerely,

Field Rep II
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